From:
To: SizewellC

Subject: NO to Sizewell C - listen to local people and read the vibe of anyone in this country who actually cares
about the Suffolk Coast

Date: 12 October 2021 14:06:09

Importance: High

Dear Planning Inspectorate - one last attempt to get the message across - as
someone who grew up with Sizewell B construction traffic and now as a holiday
home owner - no one wants to ruin this AONB and it's environs with Sizewell ! For
one last time - listen to the people !

It's the wrong project, wrong time, wrong place, and barking up the wrong energy
tree.

It would devastate the wildlife, the beautiful countryside and create an even larger
orange perma glow on the horizon.

We teach our kids in national curriculum at RECEPTION age to love the natural
world and yet these plans go against absolutely everything they are being taught!

We don't want to have to fight our way onto the roads, to have the countryside
carved up, to have wildlife gone forever, fatalities on the road, issues with
infrastructure and build from the word go, tourists being driven away overnight -
NO !

Listen carefully and actually think about how all the negatives that you have had
presented to you can never in a million years be less than those 'benefits' that
have been laid out to tempt.

On your conscience be it - do the right thing and so NO to Sizewell C.

yours, Sarah May

Sarah MAY





